



ENGLISH LANGUAGE
PRIMARY THREE
TERM REVIEW 1

NAME: _____ () PARENT'S SIGNATURE: _____

CLASS: 3 _____

Duration of Paper: 40 minutes

Section A: Vocabulary and Grammar MCQ (12 x 1 mark)

Choose the most suitable answer and write its number (1, 2, 3 or 4) in the brackets.

1. Mrs Lee called for a/an _____ to fix the electrical wires in her house.

(1) tailor

(2) cobbler

(3) carpenter

(4) electrician

()

2. Tree frogs have _____ discs on their fingers and toes to help them hold onto smooth surfaces.

(1) oily

(2) sticky

(3) rough

(4) prickly

()

3. A frog's skin must be kept _____ so frogs live in wetlands or near water.

(1) clean

(2) damp

(3) smooth

(4) healthy

()

4. After winning several swimming competitions, Jamie became as proud as a

_____.

(1) bull

(2) tiger

(3) parrot

(4) peacock

()

5. This factory has _____ the river by allowing chemical waste to flow into it.

(1) killed

(2) harmed

(3) polluted

(4) destroyed

()

6. John was so _____ with the ladybird beetles which he saw on the leaves of the plant in the school garden. He told his friends to look at them as well.

(1) bored

(2) helpless

(3) relieved

(4) fascinated

()

7. The cat jumped in _____ the kitchen window while Mother was cooking.

(1) onto

(2) around

(3) through

(4) between

()

8. The little girl smiled _____ when the teacher praised her for doing her work well.

(1) sweet

(2) sweetly

(3) sweeter

(4) sweetest

()

9. "My parents are taking me to the zoo today. Would you like to come with

_____?" I asked my neighbour.

(1) me

(2) him

(3) us

(4) them

()

10. Jody went to the supermarket and _____ for her groceries at the cashier.

(1) pay

(2) paid

(3) pays

(4) paying

()

11. Bala and Luke ate their breakfast quickly as they _____ late for school.

(1) is

(2) are

(3) was

(4) were

()

12. My younger brother is not strong. He cannot carry anything _____ than a bag of books.

(1) heavy

(2) heavier

(3) heaviest

(4) more heavy

()



SECTION B: Editing (5 x 1 mark)

Each of the underlined words contains a spelling error. Write the correct word in the boxes provided.

Mr and Mrs Brown went out to town. Their water pipe in the garden had been

13.

leeeckin badly. There was water everywhere. Mr Brown had tried fixing it for days but

14.

failed. He was feeling frastrated. Mrs Brown told him to seek professional help. So,

15.

16.

they decided to head stralt to town and seek help from a plummur. Along the way,

they saw a sunflower standing tall by a wall. "Oh, look at that sunflower! What a

17.

beutll!" Mrs Brown exclaimed. Mr Brown looked at the pretty sight and felt much better.



SECTION C: Synthesis (4 x 1 marks)

Rewrite the given sentences using the word provided. Your answer must be in one sentence. The meaning of your sentence must be the same as the meaning of the given sentences.

18. Timothy was injured. Timothy completed the race.

_____ but
_____.

19. Benson likes to read. Diana likes to read.

_____ and
_____.

20. The weather was humid. We were perspiring.

_____ as
_____.

21. My mother saw my excellent results. She smiled.

_____ when
_____.



SECTION E: Comprehension (9 marks)

Read the following passage carefully and answer questions 22 to 30.

A little boy visited his grandparents and he was given a slingshot. He practised shooting at the trees in the woods with it but he could never hit his target. As he came back to his grandmother's backyard, he spied her pet duck. Without thinking, he aimed at it and the stone hit the duck's head. It fell dead so the boy panicked. Desperately, he hid the dead duck in the wood pile, only to look up and see his sister watching. Sally had seen it all but she said nothing.

After lunch that day, his grandmother said, "Sally, let's wash the dishes." However, Sally said, "Johnny told me he wanted to help in the kitchen today. Didn't you, Johnny?" And she whispered to him, "Remember the duck!" Without a word, Johnny did the dishes.

Later, his grandfather asked if the children wanted to go fishing. His grandmother said, "I'm sorry but I need Sally to help make supper." Sally smiled and said, "That's all taken care of. Johnny wants to do it." Again she whispered, "Remember the duck!" Johnny stayed while Sally went fishing.

After several days of being threatened by his sister, Johnny finally felt that he could not stand it anymore. He confessed to his grandmother that he had killed the duck. "I know, Johnny," she said, giving him a hug. "I was standing at the window and saw the whole thing. Because I love you, I forgave you. I wondered how long you would let Sally make a slave of you."

22. Where did Johnny first see his grandmother's duck? [1m] ()

- (1) It was in the woods.
- (2) It was in the woodpile.
- (3) It was in the backyard.

23. Who saw Johnny hiding the dead duck? [1m] ()

- (1) Both Grandma and Sally saw it.
- (2) Grandma saw it but Sally did not.
- (3) Sally saw it but Grandma did not.

24. Why did Johnny wash the dishes for Sally? [1m] ()

- (1) He was afraid of Sally.
- (2) He wanted to help Sally.
- (3) He knew it was the right thing to do.

Write 'T' if the statement is True and 'F' if the statement is False. [3m]

25. Johnny wanted to kill his grandmother's pet duck.	
26. Johnny really wanted to help make the supper for them.	
27. Sally was mean to Johnny and their grandmother knew about it.	

28. Write the numbers 1-3 in the boxes below to arrange the sentences in order. [1m]

Sally told Johnny that she had seen him hiding the dead duck.	
Grandma was willing to forgive Johnny when he told her the truth.	
Sally went fishing with Grandpa but Johnny stayed behind to work.	

29. Which word in the last paragraph tells you that Johnny had told his grandma the truth in the end?

[1m]

30. What value have you learnt from this story? [1m]

-- End of Paper --

Setters: Ms Michelle Tan, Mrs Stacy Tan, Mrs Lim Soak Wai

EXAM PAPER 2017 (P3)

SCHOOL :HENRY PARK

SUBJECT : ENGLISH

TERM : CA1

Q1	Q2	Q3	Q4	Q5	Q6	Q7	Q8	Q9	Q10
4	2	2	4	3	4	3	2	3	2
Q11	Q12								
4	2								

13)leaking 14)frustrated 15)straight 16)plumber 17)beauty

18)Timothy was injured but he completed the race.

19)Benson and Diana like to read.

20)We were perspiring as the weather was humid.

21)My mother smiled when she saw my excellent results.

22)3 23)1 24)1 5)F 26)F 27)T 28)1 , 3 ,2

29)confessed

30)I learnt to be honest.

